BOHEMIA TREASURY, s.r.0., U Schodii 122/5, Hrdlofezy, 190 00 Praha 9,

Prague, 28™ of March 2017

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen / Dear Business Partner,

First of all let us express our thanks for visiting us during Ambiente fair, for your support and your
orders. Thank you!

We would like to inform you about recent changes in our company, about our plans for near future
and that is the reason why we are sending this letter to you.

We were forced completely to cancel our cooperation with CRYSTALITE BOHEMIA factory and we
sold the molds of Angles and Spectral collections to them. We have also changed our logo as it was
significantly close to CRYSTALITE one.

We have decided to go ahead with GIFTWARE and BARWARE assortment. Our first FLAMENCO
collection will be available in the end of June so you can plan your orders accordingly. Of course we
have available stock of ANGLES collection so you can continue with us till the stock disappears.

It is really pleasure to inform you that we have agreed with very strong partner and reliable
European factory Nachtmann where we are going to produce our designs. The glass composition
will be the same and we can promise you the same or even better quality. Another good news is
that we will keep sufficient stock supply of our products during the whole year and keep our
current price level for you.

During May we will introduce another new giftware collection and in the end of 2017 the third
collection will come.

Thank you very much for your attention and for the excellent work you have done for us!
Warm regards,

G = —
Tomas Firt Jaroslav Kloc Jiri rGzicka

WE ARE HERE TO LET YOUR CRYSTAL DREAM COME TRUE.



